From: Kathy Martin

To: Clark, Molly
Subject: 3921 Marwood Place
Date: Monday, January 23, 2023 7:09:39 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open attachments, or give away
private information unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe.

My name is Kathleen Martin who resides at 3913 Marwood Place, Louisville, KY 40213.
I understand you are the case worker for the STR application for 3921 Marwood Place.

I strongly oppose a permit to allow Marwood Place to operate STR.

Please advise me of all meetings regarding this issue at email - katbmar@yahoo.com
Thank you,

Kathy Martin

(502)741-1009

Sent from my iPhone
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